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NORTH LAWRENCE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION
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MAY 05 2009

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE
LAWRENCE, KS 108

April 15, 2009
City Commission,

The North Lawrence residents and North Lawrence Improvement Association would like
to have a sign placed that indicates a “T” intersection at 8" and Ash Street. Residents at

- this location have had cars in the ditch in front of their homes late at night. This traffic is
on its way to the boat ramp which is closed at night. Traffic is coming from the bar and
club at 508 Locust; these people are impaired and looking for a place to party.

The 2™ request made by residents of the North Lawrence Improvement Association is
that there be no parking allowed on the south side of Ash from 8™ Street to 100 feet west
of there. There is a one ton truck and trailer as well as cars that are parked up the south
side of Ash Street blocking the view of the “T” intersection. Ash Street is only 19 feet
wide with ditches on both sides. All the residents have off sireet parking.

Thank You

N
NLIA President |
Ted Boyle




